
Week 15 - Never Have I 
Ever

Why do let that Ben 
Gross
rile you up so much? 
He's like 5'2".

Damn, Mom! That was 
savage. Up top.

Ah, okay. I do not like 
high-fiving.
It's (1)___________.

Can we please not do 
that again?

On a more civilized 
note,

I received some
very exciting 
information today.

Kamala, your parents
have found you a 
match...

for (2)___________.

They did?

Yes! His name is 
Prashant.
He's an engineer.

Isn't that fantastic?

[McEnroe] Kamala was 
expected
to have an arranged 
marriage

after she finished her 
studies abroad,

but she felt less than 
enthusiastic
about this 
(3)____________.

Oh, that's so wonderful.

A husband from India?
Someone I've never met 
before.

[sarcastically] Perfect 
stranger.
How exciting.

I know!

Finally, some 
(4)___________ news 
for this family.

Yeah. That's frigging 
great.

Kamala does nothing
and gets a full husband 
in the mail.

Meanwhile, I'm trying to
trick a gay guy
into going to Johnny 
Rockets with me.

You know what? I'm just
too (5)___________ 
to eat with you right 
now.

Devi...

[male voice] Devi.

[angelic music playing]

-[male voice] Devi, 
come here.
-[clapping in 
background]

[music continues]

-Dad?
-Come, come. Sit down.

I want to show you 
something.

This is John McEnroe.

He is my favorite 
(6)____________ of all 
time.

[McEnroe] Hey, look at 
that! It's me.

I told you it would all 
make sense.

He doesn't let anyone 
push him around.

Look at him,
giving it back to that 
umpire.

He's a firecracker... just 
like you.

[sniffles]

Kanna, what is it?

Dad, am I ugly?

What nonsense.
I'm looking at you right 
now.

You're the 
(7)_____________ 
beautiful girl
in the world.

No. Kamala is beautiful,

and a boy at school
said that I was an un--

He said something mean
to me.

This boy is clearly an 
idiot,
like this umpire.

Do you think John 
McEnroe

would let that umpire 
tell him

that he's not beautiful?

No. He would stand up 
for himself.

So I should beat up Ben 
Gross?

What? No, no, no.

You fight back
with your spirit, little 
one.

You stand up for 
yourself, just like him.

[over TV] Answer my 
question!
The question, jerk!

Thanks, Dad. I'll try.

Wait. What are you 
doing here?

This is my 
(8)____________ room.

[stammers] No, I mean, 
you died.

Oh, that? I'm better now.

[crowd cheering on TV]

   good   idea   jealous   
living   marriage   most
player   violent


